
Honesty Ambition Respect Kindness 

 

                  
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
   
 
 
      
   

 

          
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,      6 September 2021  
    

  
Covid Update  
 

Thank you to everyone for your continued support in keeping our community safe 
by adhering to the national guidance at drop off and pick up as well as ensuring children are 
tested promptly if it is required keeping the school in the loop as to results.  
 
Can I remind parents/carers to arrive as near as possible to start and finish collection 
times, maintain SD whilst waiting and to leave promptly when they have collected their 
children.  
 

Please find attached a letter from NHS Tayside which gives current information about when 
your child should self isolate and test.  
 

Notifying Absences and Appointments.   
Please send any notification of absence or appointments to the main school email 
address dunbarney@pkc.gov.uk rather than individual staff or via Seesaw. 
  
Dogs on school grounds   
A reminder that dogs are not allowed on school grounds.  
 

Parent Council AGM  
The parent Council AGM will be held via ZOOM on Monday 13th September at 6.30 pm. All 
parents are welcome to attend. Please contact the Parent Council or send an email to 
Dunbarney@pkc.gov.uk to request the Zoom codes.  
 

Flu Immunisations - 18th November.   
Parents/carers of children in P1-P7 have had letters about this. Please send replies as soon 
as possible if you have not already done so. Parents/carers of children in nursery will receive 
a different notification about this.  
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Roald Dahl Day   
Our Reading Schools Award Group are organising a Roald Dahl Day on Friday 
10th September.  
Primary children can come to school dressed as a character from a Roald Dahl book on that 
day and take part in a sponsored Readathon (information has been sent out about this).  
Nursery children can come dressed in any dressing up outfit. 
 

School Website   
Our new school website is now live, and information and newsletters will be posted on 
the website going forward. The website has information about practical matters such 
as Parent Pay, school lunches and uniform as well as links to PKC and Education Scotland 
and Care Inspectorate.  The new website will not have pages for individual classes although 
we will share information about Assembly themes and wider achievements of pupils via the 
website.  Nursery staff and class teachers will continue to use SEESAW to share information 
about individuals and classes.  
    
  
Best wishes for a productive week.  

  
Mary Paterson   
Headteacher 
  

  
 
         

 


